
COMMUNICATION & UPDATES

KEY RESPONSIBILITIES OF THE
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS COMMITTEE

(GRC)

LEGISLATIVE ADVOCACY

Collaborates with CSNO leadership
to set legislative priorities.
Reviews and develops positions on
legislation impacting school nurses.
Confers with legislators and
encourages member involvement in
advocacy training and events like
Legislative 101.

Keeps members informed about
legislative issues via newsletters,
alerts, and the CSNO website.
Provides legislative updates at the
annual conference.

COLLABORATION

Networks with health and
educational groups on legislative
matters.
Maintains liaison with agencies on
school health, child welfare, and
education.

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

Maintains the Advocacy Handbook
and encourages familiarity among
the Board of Directors.
Reviews and updates relevant
content on the CSNO website.

ACTION ALERTS & LETTERS

Coordinates with the CSNO office
and lobbyist to prepare and
disseminate letters and alerts
related to legislation.


